
I understand that the SB 941 will be heard today. I regret that I can not attend to 
speak against this bill. I think the bill is a burden to us,  the law abiding citizens and 
has no effect on people who will commit crimes with weapons they have stolen or 
bought on the black market. It is an unnecessary and unfunded burden to law 
enforcement.  
Thank You  
R. B. Johnston  
Mill City Linn County Oregon.  
 


